
Chairman and Members of the Committee, 
 
I Strongly Urge a Vote No on HB1444. 
 
Once again HB1444 is a bill being proposed to erode the rights 
and power from local landowners and communities. This bill is 
targeted for ONE road in ONE county for outside corporate 
interest which is Applied digital. If HB1444 is passed it will set a 
precedent for the whole state by granting sole authority to 
county commissioners to designate and acquire roads into the 
county system even against the will of local townships or 
affected landowners. It allows counties to unilaterally absorb 
township roads with minimal accountability, despite the direct 
impact on residents and property owners who know these 
roads and communities best. I urge you to continue to protect 
our private property rights from our elected District 28 
Legislatures who are campaigning for outside Corporate 
interest instead of the constituents that they were elected to 
represent. (see attached article) 
 
Respectfully, 
Lucas Wald  
Edgeley, ND 
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